I

THE NEW YORK HILTON

AND Jowers
AT ROCKEFELLER CENTER

November 30, 1992

Adrian O'Herlihy Chefs

Dear Adrian,

I have been advised by Louis Stolz of your successful completion of the CPR/Standard First Aid course.

I congratulate you, not only on successfully completing the course, but in particular, on your attitude and charity toward your fellow man. This training will benefit your family, our guests, as well as your community and friends. Although we hope you will not have to use these new skills, it is comforting to know that you will be available should the occasion arise.

We are happy to enclose your CPR and Standard First Aid certification cards.

With kind personal regards,

ARTHUR A. SURIN

Senior Vice President & Managing Director

CC: L. Stolz